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Andree Coschizza

Heinestrasse 6

Wurzburg, Germany

12/12/2019

Kajetan Fijalkowski
University of Wurzburg

Wurzburg, Germany
Dear Kaj,

I hope this letter finds you well and research is going smoothly. I am writing to inquire about a letter of reference, as I am currently pursuing my next co-op placement. Having spent eight months working under your supervision at the University of Wurzburg, I felt that you would be able to testify to the work I accomplished within EP3. 

I am applying for a position in a research team at the Perimeter Institute for Theoretical Physics in Ontario. While quite different from the experimental physics research conducted in EP3, I was inspired to apply for this position after learning more about solid state physics during my time with your group. If you agree to be a reference, I will provide your name and email to the selection committee, and they will contact you in the next few weeks. Thank you in advance!

Best,

Andree Coschizza
Andree Coschizza

Heinestrasse 6

Wurzburg, Germany

12/12/2019

Andre Graval

Bridges Restaurant

Vancouver, B.C.
Dear Andre,

I hope this letter finds you well and work has been going smoothly lately. I am writing today to inquire about a possible reference, as I am applying for my next co-op placement for the Summer 2020 term. The position I am applying for is as a researcher at the Perimeter Institute for Theoretical Physics in Ontario, and while this is rather unrelated to the position I held at Bridges, I am hoping that you will be able to testify to my work ethics and responsibility in positions of leadership. If you are able to provide a reference, I will give your name and contact to the selection committee, and they will contact you in the upcoming weeks. Thank you in advance, I look forward to hearing from you!

Best,

Andree Coschizza
Andree Coschizza

Heinestrasse 6

Wurzburg, Germany

12/12/2019

Sean Boullet

Queen Alexandra Center for Children’s Health

Victoria, B.C.
Dear Sean,

I hope this letter finds you well and you’re enjoying the holidays! I am writing today to inquire if you could act as a reference for an upcoming job application. The position I am applying for is as an assistant researcher at the Perimeter Institute for Theoretical Physics in Ontario for the Summer 2020 term. While this is very different work from at the Queen Alexandra Center, I believe that my work there attests to my communication and collaboration skills, which will be vital for working in a research environment. If you are able to provide a reference, I will submit your name and contact information to the selection committee and they will contact you in the upcoming weeks. Thank you in advance, I look forward to hearing from you!

Best,

Andree Coschizza

